Information Sheet for Product Evaluation Study

1. We are asking you to participate in our product evaluation study to learn where people have difficulty using our application.

2. We will ask you to complete a few tasks with the designs we have created. After you have completed or attempted the tasks, we will ask you a few questions about your experience.

3. This study will take about 10 minutes of your time.

4. You do not have to participate. There will be no negative consequences if you decide not to participate or if you change your mind later.

5. We may note and video record your actions, but we will not record any information that identifies you in this study.
6. If you have any questions about this study, you may contact Dr. Craig Miller at 312-362-5085.

You may keep this information for your records.

